
April 24, 1996 

 

 

 

Dr. John Newman 

1019 Summerhil Drive 

Odenton, MD 21113 

 

Dear Dr. Newman: 

 

The FBI recently agreed to release this document in full.  I thought you would be interested in it.  

Hope all is well. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 

enclosure 


